
 

 
     
 

 

 

Are soft skills for wimps and hard skills for tough guys? 
The title slogan is the name of the project implemented as part of eTwinning - a community gathering schools, students 

and teachers and communicating via electronic media. Project entitled “Are hard skills for tough guys and soft skills for 

wimps?” was addressed primarily to teachers of trade and technical schools working with students aged 15-20. 

 

Substantive meetings 
During the initiative, teachers took part in seminars during which they learned how to use the platform. They also got to 

know the tools that facilitate the implementation of the project and learned how to organise activities so that they are 

both substantive and engaging for students. Part of the last seminar was to plan your own project schedule based on the 

proposed activities. 

 

Implementation 
The assumptions of the eTwinning initiative were implemented by teachers at the accounting technical school in the School 

Complex No. 3 in Wrocław. During the project, students learned about the differences between hard and soft skills. They 

also learned in detail the competencies required on the labour market. Then, in the mini-projects, they came up with skills 

worth developing through training and ways to practice them. 

 

 

 


